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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Approval of TR5 for Bennett's Gravel Pit 
1 message

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Tue, Feb 22, 2022 at 2:27 PM
To: Jim Doody <Jim.Doody@peakreadymix.com>, Ben Langenfeld <benl@lewicki.biz>, Michael Cunningham - DNR
<michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

Hello - 

Please see the attached letter.  To reduce your actual surety amount, you need to submit a surety reduction application
(SR).

Thanks,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276. 
Physical Address: 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Mailing Address: 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov 
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February 22, 2022 
 

Jim Doody and Jon Mueller 
Elam Construction, Inc. 
556 Struthers Ave 
Grand Junction, CO  81501-3826 
 
Re: Bennett’s Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-1979-166, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-05 
 

Dear Sirs: 
 
On February 22, 2022 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision application 
submitted to the Division on December 7, 2021, addressing the following: 
 
 This revision updates the mining and reclamation plans, including the maps. 
 

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 5 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-1979-166.  
All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1979-166 remain in full force and effect. 
 
The revised liability amount is less than the performance bond currently held. 
 

Bond Held: $237,024.00 

Prior Liability:  $237,024.00 

Change in Liability:  ($91,226.00) 

Revised 

Liability:  

$145,798.00 

 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Michael Cunningham, DRMS; Ben Langenfeld, Lewicki & Associates 
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